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    Aldwyn Primary School     
Lumb Lane, Audenshaw, Manchester M34 5SF 

0161 370 3626 Email: admin@aldwyn.victoriousmat.org  

Year 3 went on a trip to RHS Bridgewater on 

Tuesday. We were very lucky that the 

weather stayed fine and a great time was had 

by all. 

The children took part in a workshop about 

seed dispersal. This was a lot of fun as both 

Grayson and Carter dressed up as flowers to 

demonstrate the life cycle of a flowering 

plant. 

We even got to see some seeds that can walk 

on their own! 

As well as planting our own lettuce seedlings, 

we also got to see some of the beautiful 

gardens and have a play on the adventure 

playground and in the den building area. 
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This week, Year 5 stepped back in time to experience life 

during World War II by baking wartime carrot biscuits. 

The children learned how families had to make do with 

limited ingredients and get creative with what was 

available. They chopped, peeled and grated carrots, and 

mixed the ingredients by hand to create the biscuits.  The 

activity also formed part of their Design and Technology 

unit on developing a recipe and exploring the journey of 

food from farm to fork. It was a fun, hands-on way to 

appreciate the resourcefulness of people during the war. 

 

This term, Year 4 are diving into the magical world of 

'Traditional Tales.' This week, we have read and discussed 

familiar stories such as Little Red Riding Hood, Jack and the 

Beanstalk, and The Three Little Pigs. We have identified the key 

features that make these tales timeless, like memorable 

characters, clear moral lessons, and classic story structures. 

Building on our understanding, we will then take on an exciting 

challenge: transforming a traditional tale into a playscript!  We 

will learn how to adapt a narrative into dialogue, including 

stage directions, and think about how the characters might 

come to life on stage. We will then perform our playscripts to 

year 2. 

 



  

 

 

 

Preparations are well underway for this year’s Aldfest.  

We are currently looking at the stalls and games provision and are asking parents if they would 

be able to contribute donations towards the stalls. We will be collecting items on the Fridays 

in the run up to the event. Any contributions will be gratefully received. Please see below for 

details. 

Friday 20th June – Bottles 

Friday 27th June – Sweets and chocolate 

Friday 4th July – Toys, teddies and books 

 

 
We are currently in the process of compiling evidence that we 

can use as part of our accreditation for the Wellbeing Award for 

Schools, A national standard for positive mental health and 

emotional wellbeing. In the main, this is documenting the 

things that we already do daily to support the wellbeing of our 

pupils and staff. As part of the process, we need to gather the 

views of pupils, parents and staff. We would greatly appreciate 

it if you could take a few minutes to complete the parental 

survey WAS Parents survey 

Our Aldwyn Y1/2 sports team needs your help! 

 

Do you know a business that would like to sponsor our Y1/2 school sports 

team so they can look the part as well as play the part? 

Our young sports stars, who compete in school tournaments at Manchester 

City's Etihad Campus, are in need of a new kit and we are looking for 

sponsorship to buy 24 pairs of shorts and matching tops. 

We have been quoted £450 for the new kits. 

If you can help, in return, your company logo would be printed on the front of 

every shirt. 

We are extremely grateful to The Reesilience Project and to Contract Services 

(Renovation and Refurbishing) limited who have sponsored kit for the KS2 

sports teams. 

For more information, please contact the school office 

https://forms.office.com/e/srY2LCtau0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
Grayson Ibrahim Christopher Luke Evie-Bea Jett 

Archie Esmee Miss Kelly Mrs Oakes Miss Fell Miss Hind 
      
      
      

 

 

Attendance for this week = 93.8%  

  
Congratulations to 2MK who achieved the 

Aldwyn target this week 

Well Done! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Each week, teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Heath Noah Aldo Henley Bethany Grayson 

Hunter Penelope Dennie Esmee Willow Sean 

Carter Faith Grayson Santiago Amaya Beau 

Harry Eva Emmy William Archie Ellie 

 Prince Raph Ashar Owen  

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

The Squid Squad 
 

Aoife Dooley  

 

 

SPONGEBOB SQUAREPANTS meets BUNNY VERSUS MONKEY in this hilarious, zany and action-packed full-colour 

graphic novel for readers aged 5-8. Join naughty best friends Ollie the vampire squid and Zing the toxin-squirting 

sea bunny as they cause chaos in the deep sea with the rest of their undersea crew! 

Ollie and Zing live in a town called Nowhere, deep under the sea – a place that’s home to the wackiest and 

weirdest creatures of the ocean, like the stinky Blob, crafty Hypno-snail, and the mysterious Snakey Unicorn 

Thing… Ollie and Zing’s antics with their colourful neighbours always keep things lively – especially when they get 

the better of dastardly old Thornelius, the thorn-shooting sea slug! 

This book contains four hilarious mini episodes, featuring a missing pet sea anemone (who makes a dashing wig), a 

very mysterious noise, and a magical portal toilet… 

Aoife’s striking, bold and friendly art style welcomes even less confident readers in these action-packed mini 

episodes Hilarious and anarchic visual humour with a loveable cast of vibrant characters A celebration of 

imagination, friendship and being completely unique! 

Our Review Panel says... 

…..The balance between having enough peril to make the plot exciting without scaring very young readers is very 

deftly managed, making this great for KS1. 

I expect this book to be particularly popular with children in Years 1-4 and it would work well as a first introduction 

to graphic novels. It’s prefect for fans of: Max and Chaffy; Narwhal and friends; Peanut, Butter and Crackers; 

Bumble & Snug. 

 

Review taken from www.booksfortopics.com a great source for book recommendations. 

http://www.booksfortopics.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


